
 

 

 

Municipality of Val-des-Lacs 

349 Val-des-Lacs road 

Val-des-Lacs (Quebec) J0T 2P0 

The urban design and environment department 

 

 

 

 

To the attention of residents of the municipality of Val-des-Lacs. 

 

Subject : Inspection of riparian zones 

 

Madam, Sir, 

 

The municipality of Val-des-Lacs would like to inform you that we have carried out an inspection 

of your shoreline in order to verify its compliance with the regulations in force. 

 

In the enclosed envelope you will find several important documents to help you understand and 

comply with shoreline protection standards : 

 

1. Raising awareness in Val-des-Lacs’ shorelines Let’s take care of our home! : This leaflet 

popularizes the municipality's regulations and the importance of protecting our shores 

for the environment and water quality. 

2. List of native and riparian plants authorized for the revegetation of the shore in Val-

des-Lacs : This list will help you choose the appropriate plants when returning your 

riparian strip to its natural state. 

3. Sketch of a natural development proposal for your shoreline strip : This sketch 

indicates whether your riparian strip complies with the regulations in force and, if so, 

the improvements to be made. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us : 

• By email : urbanisme@val-des-lacs.ca 

• By telephone : (819) 326-5624, extension 3604 

• In person : 349, chemin de Val-des-Lacs, Val-des-Lacs (Québec) J0T 2P0 

 

We thank you for your collaboration in protecting our shores and preserving our environment. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

The urban design and environment department 

mailto:urbanisme@val-des-lacs.ca

